The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia ordered to
report on the situation with the resettlement of citizens from an
emergency house in the Perm Region

Social networks published an appeal from residents of an emergency building in Perm, who
complain about living in unsuitable and dangerous conditions in the inaction of local authorities. It is
noted that the house was declared emergency in 2019 and is subject to resettlement by the end of
2025.

In this regard, the Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia instructed the Acting Head of
the Perm Regional Investigative Department of the Investigative Committee of Russia D. S.

Anashchenko to report on the situation.

The progress of the implementation of the instruction is under supervision of the Central Office of
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the Investigative Committee.

18 November 2021

Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1630120
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